
GO SOCIAL: SHOW US YOUR HEART OF THE EAST

Our Ken and Marilyn Thomson Patient Care Centre opens January 2023 at the corner of Coxwell and 
Sammon. It will dramatically improve the patient experience for thousands of people every day. Join us 
in celebrating this important milestone in our redevelopment.

HOW?
Get creative! Color in your own heart of the east and share it online using the hashtag 
#HeartOfTheEast. We will be reposting your creations on social media, so be sure to follow 
Michael Garron Hospital Foundation on Instagram: @MGHFoundation, Twitter: @MGHFoundation, 
and Facebook: @MichaelGarronHospitalFoundation.

Learn more
mghf.ca


